
 

 

 
 
By email to pauline.tully@oireachtas.ie  
 
 
28th July 2022                                               
 
 
Ms. Pauline Tully, T.D, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re: Parliamentary Question 39099/22 “To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide a 

breakdown of the number of vacancies at Cavan General Hospital; the grade of each 
vacancy; the length of time of the vacancy in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on 
the matter. -Pauline Tully” 

 
 
Dear Deputy Tully, 
 
The RCSI Hospital Group has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. Having 
reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  
 
Please see below table detailing vacant positions per staff group in the Cavan General Hospital: 
 

Staff Group Total Permanent Vacancies 

General Support 3.5 

Health & Social Care Professionals 4.5 

Management & Administrative 3 

Nursing & Midwifery 23.26 

Patient & Client Care 3.9 

Medical & Dental 3.51 

Grand Total 41.67 

 
 
We trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
______________________________ 

Stephanie Dunne 
Communications Manager 
RCSI Hospitals Group 
comms@rcsihospitals.ie  
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